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❏ Any help for me?
A hungry baby born
with deformed
limbs, brought to us
by her abandoned
mother; she’s one
of many desperate
young mothers who
come to Aquaid
Lifeline every
month. We do what
we can, providing
food, clothing and
medical help.

A girl from Namisu
Orphan Village
happily fetches
water for the daily
lunchtime hand-
washing session.

❏ See how strong
and healthy I am!

❏ “I Made this football out of plastic sugar bags!,
when it’s worn out I’ll make another one,
That’s why I’m laughing!” This is one of our
resourceful boys from Namisu Orphan Village.

❏ Here’s Alice, aged 5yrs safe in the arms of her
“House Mother”, outside Chimwemwe House,
which means “House of Joy”. Alice was rescued
from prison where she’d lived for 2 years with her
mother who is serving a lengthy sentence. There
were no living relatives able to care for her.

❏ Do you like my car?
An orphan from our new centre at
Funsani demonstrates his ingenuity
with a 3 point turn! His new toy’s
made from a nearby thorn bush,
with 2 inch thorns as axles, and
wild berries as wheels. 
Funsani orphan centre was built in
partnership with Spring Lake
Church, Wisconsin USA

❏ Schools out!
“A stampede of children
bursting with energy
rushed out to greet me at
4pm”, writes the Lifeline
coordinator. “I couldn’t help
wondering what might have
become of those needy
orphans without the help
and support of Cooleraid
and the many generous
donors who have taken the
work of Aquaid Lifeline to
their hearts”.

❏ This is Milli village, and the new
borehole represents the first
source of clean water since the
village was founded more than
100 years ago. For decades the
local stream has been polluted
leading to countless deaths and
outbreaks of disease. The
gratitude and relief of the villagers
is a joy to share. Our thanks to
Barton Mills Baptist Church, who
funded this project.


